VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

The Pool Committee needs more volunteers to check the indoor spa and pool water chemicals on the
weekends throughout the fall, winter and early spring to keep the pool facility open.

All are welcome. Free training —and it is so easy!

The more volunteers we get, the less demand there is on the volunteer group’s time as a whole. If
interested, please call Tim at 732-223-3693.

Thank you.



